
Stonefield Homeowners Association
Board Meeting
Thursday, May 6, 2004
7:00 p.m.

Present: Jon DiPiazza, James Dvorsky, Tom Thieding, Jeffery Mattox, Kathy Karofsky, Mike Adler
Guests: Jill Nichols

Storm drainage: Jill Nichols, 1611 Cypress Trail, presented a report of problems from water runoff from
Middleton city streets down Cypress Trail, and water backing up at the end of the cul-de-sac instead of
getting into prairie area. Kurt Sonnentag was bringing the issue to the City and SNA board will pursue
solution.

Woods restoration project: A check for $250 was written out to Elm Lawn School. The SNA board
approved the expenditure in May 2003.

Stonefield signs: Signs by Design installed the new signs the first week of May. Jon DiPiazza
volunteered on Arbor Day to plant trees and plants. The city will have some more plantings to go around
signs. Tom Thieding will dismantle the old sign on Stonefield and Old Middleton. After SNA learns what
plants the city has available, Tom Thieding will get a plan for plants around the sign at Woodgate and
Park. That sign will need refurbishing, and the board tabled action until next year.

SNA Fall Picnic: Will be held Sunday, Sept. 12. Motion by Tom Thieding and seconded by Mike Adler
to approve up to $350 for entertainment.

Commuter train: SNA will check with Kurt Sonnentag if the city is discussing moving ahead with the
commuter plan through Stonefield. Board will stay abreast of the issue.

Garage Sale: May 21-23.

Next Meeting: June 14, 2004

Adjourned by unanimous consent.

Minutes Submitted By: Tom Thieding, Secretary


